From: gotopismo

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Closing the dunes
Date: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 5:29:22 AM

To Whom It May Concerm:

I have been reading about the pending closing off of Oceano Dunes. | cannot believe that
action would be taken without further studies are conducted.

Many areas in California have air quality issues due to vehicle omissions. | live in the Central
Valley where the air quality is horrible. There are various pollutants that add to the issue, the
worst being car emissions. The more the population increases, the higher number of bad air
days we experience. We also have "valley fever". This is caused by blowing dust. It happens
when the wind blows. You can't stop that! Do a lot of folks here die from it? Ite affects
mostly the compromised.

We look forward to visiting the dunes numerous times a year. We have brought family and
friends there for years. In that time we have seen the access restricted down to just a few
hundred acres. It breaks my heart to think that one day we will no longer enjoy an area we
have grown to cherish just because people don't want dust particles in the air, which will be
there long after we are removed from the beach.

Think about the impact of what you are proposing. Give it more time before you ruin
something that we will never get back. It would be like closing DisneyLand...

Thank you,

Jennifer Morrow

209-777-2400

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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